[image: image1.png]\P/}Z/ Whi’ceparish Parish Council





PARISH MEETING NOTES
From the Annual Parish Meeting held 1st March 2012 in the Village Hall
There were five members of the public present.  The Chairman started the meeting at 7.30 pm.

A Parish Council representative from each committee was asked by the Chairman to give an over view of the past year.

Cllr King stated that the Whiteparish Fete Committee has only three members this year, two from the school and one from the church.  Due to this, certain areas have had to be curtailed.  The Whiteparish Fete Committee needs more support and if anyone knows of any volunteers the Fete Committee would be most grateful.  

Cllr King advised that no person or organisation has come forward with regards to Jubilee Celebrations in the Village, therefore nothing is planned.

Richard Rendall updated the Parish Council on the progress of the Youth Club and he advised the opening night is Friday 13th April 2012. He thanked the PC for their support and asked for their continuing support for the construction of extra storage at the Village Hall.  This item will be on April 12th Parish Council meeting.  

A member of the public commented on the poor state of repair of the A27 between the school and the Church and that they had contacted Wiltshire Council a year ago and still no action has been taken.  Cllr Bray advised he will also contact WC.  

A member of the public spoke on the proposed fortnightly refuse collections and asked the Unitary Councillor to vote against it.

Unitary Councillor Britton commented on how well, in his opinion, Whiteparish Parish Council supports the village.
As the public had no more points to raise, the meeting was closed at 8.20pm.  A routine Parish Council Meeting was held immediately after the Annual Parish Meeting.
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